Notice of meeting cancellation

Elgin Heritage Commission Regularly scheduled meeting of April 7, 2020

The regularly scheduled meeting of Tuesday, April 7, 2020, has been canceled.

Consistent with the Governor's Stay at Home Order timeline, Elgin's current facility closures and class, program and event cancellations are extended through at least April 7.

Our next meeting date is to be determined.

Meetings normally begin at 6:00 p.m., and held in the City Council Chambers located within City Hall, located on the Second Floor, North Wing, 150 Dexter Court, Elgin, IL, 60120.

Should you have any questions regarding the posting of this cancellation notice, please contact the Christen Sundquist (Historic Preservationist) at 847-931-6004.

cs/caw

Notice issued on 03/24/20